
          
 
Monday 6th November 2017  
 
Dear Parents 
 
Mrs Stuart 
We offer our condolences to Mrs Stuart whose father passed away at the weekend and would ask 
parents to keeps Mrs Stuart and her family in their prayers at this sad time. 
 
Choir & Piano Lessons 
There will be choir or piano lessons tomorrow. 
 
Parents Association – Disco & Break the Rules Day 
As always the children had a great time at the Disco.  We managed to raise £970.00. Break the Rules 
Day raised £912.80.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Christmas Fair 
Sunday 26 November 1.00 – 3.00 pm 
Stalls can be hired for the day at a cost of £25. 
If you are a business owner or have a business contact and would be able to secure a prize for our 
ballot/rickety wheel please let us know.  You can do this by leaving details at school office or 
alternatively @ olqoppa@gmail.com 
 
100 Club 
Congratulations to Gareth Murray who was October’s winner!  If you didn’t get an opportunity to 
enter draw we still have a few numbers left!  A parent/guardian sent in £40 for 2 numbers but there 
was no name on their form.  If you haven’t been allocated number’s please call to office.  
 
Table Quiz & Disco 
The Credenhill, Forest Park and Netherlands Residents Association will be holding their Annual Quiz 
on Saturday 11th November in the Balmoral Hotel.  Tickets cost £5 and some are available from the 
school.  You may also pay at the door.  All proceeds this year will go to Marie Curie, St Vincent De Paul 
& Our Lady Queen of Peace Christmas Tree event. 
 
Shoebox Appeal 
Leaflets for this year’s appeal can be obtained from the class teacher.  Filled shoeboxes should be 
returned by Tuesday 14th November.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Anti-Bullying Week 
Next week is Anti-Bullying Week.  Later this week we will be sending some information home to 
parents to better inform them of what we do as a school to prevent bullying. The children will have an 
Anti-bullying Assembly and will also take part is some activities.  
 


